
                                                                                                                          
      
 

 
 
 
 
                             
Please Visit Our Website www.apibakersfield.org 
 

The SJV Chapter of API meets the third Tuesday of each month at the Petroleum Club 
 

June 2012 

  

GENERAL DINNER MEETING 
Tuesday, June 19, 2012 

 
SPEAKER: Charlie McWhorter – API 
Scholarship Committee Chairman 
 
TOPIC:  2012 API Scholarship Recipients 
 
 
LOCATION:  Bakersfield Petroleum Club  
                 5060 California Ave., 12th Floor 
   Bakersfield, CA 
 
                
TIME:     Social Hour:  6:00 p.m. 
              Tech. Session: 6:30 p.m. 
              Dinner:        7:00 p.m. 
              Speaker:  8:00 p.m. 
               Price:          $25 
 
 

June’s Social Hour is sponsored by 
Don Taft of C & H Testing 

 
Please RSVP to Julie Grassi at 

(661) 654-7576 or jgrassi@chevron.com 
By noon on Monday, June 18, 2012.  

Include your name and menu choice (steak or chicken). 
Seating is limited for this event;  

It is recommended that you RSVP early. 

Guest Speaker: Charlie 
McWhorter – API Scholarship 
Committee Chairman 

Charlie McWhorter is the past 
chair of the SJV Chapter of the 
API, and now serves as its 
scholarship chairman. He is 
joined on the scholarship 

committee by Randy Adams and Jodi King. The 
committee spent many hours reviewing the 
scholarship applications and rating the applicants on a 

specific set of criteria in order to award the 
scholarships to the most deserving students. They 
have done a great job in recommending the recipients 
for this year’s awards. 

Topic: 2012 API Scholarship Recipients 

We have invited each of the 42 scholarship recipients 
and their families. The following students will be 
recognized Tuesday night at the general dinner 
meeting:   

Aguirre, Vanna - San Francisco State  

Bender, Philip – CSU Bakersfield  

Bowen, Clayton – CSU Bakersfield  

Bowen, Stephen – CSU Bakersfield 

Brown, Zaelin – University of Central Oklahoma 

Clanton, Lizabeth - Cal Poly San Luis Obispo 

Cohen, Emily – UC Berkley 

Condie, Tyler - Montana Tech/U of Montana 

Dean, Paul - Oregon State  

Denesha, Dana - Sonoma State University 

Eden, Alexander – UC Santa Barbara 

Frame, Ethan - Cal Poly San Luis Obispo 

Frame, Grant - Cal Poly San Luis Obispo 

Frost, Jacob - University of Colorado 

Johnson, Matthew – Stockdale to LSU 

Kannappan, Jotthe – Stockdale to Stanford  

Kedzierski, Matthew - Golden Valley to UC Davis 

Kedzierski, Nancy - Cal Poly Pomona 

Key, Darien - San Diego State 

http://www.apibakersfield.org/
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Kirkwood, Rose - UCLA  

Krug, Caitlyn V. - UCLA  

Lee, Victoria - UC Irvine 

Little, Sara - BHS to CSU Bakersfield 

Lopez, Emmanuel – CSU Bakersfield  

Martinez, Anthony - Tufts University 

Marquez, Nicholas - Cal Poly San Luis Obispo 

McWilliams, Jennifer - Brandeis University 

Nelson, Amber R. - San Jose State  

Nguyen, Timothy - Midwestern University 

Parker, Bowen - BHS to Cal Poly- SLO  

Paulson, Grant - UC Berkley 

Putney, Daniel - Independence to San Francisco State  

Rodriguez, Erwin - South High to CSUB or San Jose State 

Roney, Alan - East High to University of Pacific 

Roney, Justin - University of Pacific  

Rosenlieb, Marty - Saddleback College 

Scott, Alexandra - Garces to CSUB 

Singleton, Jacob - Centennial to Colorado School of Mines 

Spiers, Nathan - Brigham Young University 

Swainston, Dallin - Utah State University 

Woolf, Shelby - Independence to CSU Bakersfield 

Woolf, Tyler - CSU Long Beach 

TECHNICAL SESSION 

Speaker: Theresa Bush – 
Human Resources Manager, 
Occidental 

 
Theresa is the Human Resources 
Manager with Occidental of Elk 
Hills in Bakersfield.  She has 
worked for Oxy for the past 15 

years in a variety of HR generalist and manager roles 
domestically/internationally with the oil & gas and 
chemical sides of the business.   
Theresa moved to Bakersfield in October 2008 with 
her husband, Charlie, and daughter, Taylor.  She was 
born in North Carolina and moved to the Kansas City 

area in high school.  She worked full-time while 
attending college in the evenings and graduated with a 
Bachelor’s degree in Science with a concentration in 
Human Resources from Rockhurst University, a Jesuit 
university, in Kansas City Missouri.   
She started her HR career with Thorpe Corporation, 
an engineering and construction firm that specialized 
in refractory work.  She joined Oxy in 1997 in the 
Houston area as an HR Advisor.  She was promoted to 
an HR Manager position and has worked Texas, 
Delaware, Pennsylvania, Doha Qatar, Louisiana and 
now California with Oxy.    
One reason she loves her career field choice is because 
it allows her to meet amazing people such as this 
group here tonight.   
 
Topic: What to Expect in the Job Market 
 
High School and college students and young 
professionals are the target audience for this 
presentation. The presentation will discuss the 
following: 
  
1. What to expect in the job market and how to 
prepare things such as a self-assessment, skill 
sharpening, and networking. 
  
2. What companies look for in a candidate when 
hiring.  This includes soft skills such as 
communication and time management skills, 
accomplishments and relevant experience. 
  
3. How you can prepare to enter the workforce 
including preparing a resume and cover letter and tips 
on preparing for an interview. 
 

Speaker Sponsor for June: 

June’s General Meeting is all about our scholarship 
recipients so there will not be a drawing during the 
Technical Session.  We would like to thank Roger 
Putnam of Total Western for sponsoring sodas and 
waters for the recipients and their families.  A big 
thank you to Roger for his generosity!  

There will be a drawing held during the July meeting 
for those who come and actively participate in the 
Technical Session. 



 

CHAPTER NEWS 

Upcoming Events 

To keep things going the right way, we are providing 
a list of this year’s API activities and events so you 
can plan for them. This list will be updated as 
information becomes available. 
 
June 19th   Dinner Meeting 
July 17th    Dinner Meeting 
August 21st    Dinner Meeting 
August 25th    Adopt-A-Highway 
September 18th    Dinner Meeting 
October 5th   Fall Fun Shoot 
October 16th    Dinner Meeting 
October 20th    Adopt-A-Highway 
November 3rd    Oil Baron’s Ball 

 

2012 Adopt-A-Highway 

On Saturday, May 19th, API Members gathered for the 
quarterly clean-up of our stretch of Enos Lane 
between Stockdale and Rosedale Highways. 

We started the day with breakfast at the Golden Bull 
hosted by the API. After reviewing the CALTRANS 
Safety requirements and donning our PPE, everyone 
headed off to do their part in API's community 
involvement in support of the Keep California 
Beautiful and the Great American Cleanup campaign. 
We gathered 20 bags of trash along the two miles of 
roadway in just under 2 hours. 

 

A special thank you to the following who worked 
from 7:00 am to 10:00 am. 

Bob Williams * 
Scott Bender 
Steve Sturgen 
Mike Handren 

Don Bowen 
Stephen Bowen 
Debbie Caywood 
Laurie Alexander * 
Chris Jones 
Bill St.Clair  - API Adopt-A-Highway Chairman 

While picking up the trash the volunteers searched for 
what they thought would be either the most unique or 
the most valuable find.  

* Bob Williams found the “Most Valuable Find”, a 
trailer hitch (pictured). 

* Laurie Alexander found the “Most Unique Find”, a 
gopher snake (pictured). 

Our Next Adopt-A-Highway outing will be held on 
Saturday, August 25th. 

To volunteer, contact Bill St. Clair at (661) 340-4500                                              
or bill.stclair@iesp.solutions.gasscoinc.com. 
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API Website 

Need to pay for your membership? Visit the API 
website at www.apibakersfield.org. There are new 
pictures of events, archived newsletters, and links to 
other informative websites. You can also pay for your 
monthly dinner meetings and your advertising online 
at the website. It is easy and convenient, so don’t 
delay. Start paying the easy way with API’s PayPal 
buttons! 

Super Prize Raffle 

We will have two Super Raffle Prizes for the month 
of June. Charlie Johnson of Clariant is donating two 
"Professor Muldoon's Hot Air Balloon Rides" (value 
over $400).  David Muth of Muth Pumps is donating a  
Samsung Galaxy Tab 2 with Wi-Fi. Amy Ramos was 
the winner of the April Super Raffle.  Bring a few 
extra bucks to the June meeting and you could be the 
next Super Prize winner.  
 
Newsletter Sponsorships 

 
Sponsorship Rates 
 
Size Monthly Full Year 
Business Card $30 $200 
Half Page $100 $700 
Full Page $200 $1,400 

 

Golf Tournament 

The Annual API Golf Tournament was held on Friday, 
May 4th.  We would like to thank all of the sponsors 
and donors that made this event a success. 
 
We would like to offer a Heavy Duty thank you to 
our Hole-in-One Sponsor, Haddad Dodge.   
Paul Barnes was the "Hole-in-One" winner at Sundale 
and took home a brand new 2012 Dodge Ram. 
 

Greg Broida and Paul Barnes at Haddad Dodge. 
 

 
 
Clariant Oil Services was voted #1 for Overall 
Presentation at the Golf Tournament.  Thank you to 
Charlie Johnson and Clariant for the wonderful setup, 
BBQ, bar, atmosphere, attire, and raffling a cross-bow 
and rifle which raised an additional $2,600.  
 

 
 
#1 Best Dressed Team – Halliburton 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t see your sponsorship featured in our 
Newsletter? Make your payment online at  
www.apibakersfield.org or with a check payable to the 
API.  If you need assistance, please contact Debbie 
Caywood at d-caywood@hotmail.com. 
 
If you wish to become an API Newsletter sponsor, 
please contact the newsletter editor, Laurie Alexander 
by e-mail at laurie_alexander@rocketmail.com. Please 
list “Newsletter Sponsor” in the subject line.  

http://www.apibakersfield.org/
http://www.apibakersfield.org/
http://www.apibakersfield.org/
mailto:d-caywood@hotmail.com
mailto:lauriebelladawn@yahoo.com


 

#2 Best Dressed Team – TIC-The Industrial Company 
 

 
 
#3 Best Dressed Team – Champion Technologies 
 

 
 
 

Pyle’s Boys Camp BBQ 

Thank you to everyone that volunteered at the Pyle’s 
BBQ.  There were over 5,000 people in attendance 
and over $160,000 was raised.  Please see the letter 
from Pyle’s Boys Camp on the following page. 

 

Fall Fun Shoot 

Save the date for the 2012 Fall Fun Shoot which 
will be held on Friday, October 5th.  Additional 
details and sign-up sheets will be available in about a 
week.  
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Save Energy and 

Cut Oil & Gas Well Pulling 50% 
 

                                                            

                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice how the solids on the Conventional API pump are 
funneled outward into the gap between the plunger connector 
and the pump barrel wall. This will cause the API plunger to 
stick in the barrel and/or shorten its run life.  
 
In comparison, notice how the solids in the “FARRTM” pump 
are channeled inward, keeping solids in solution at all times, 
thus not letting them between the plunger and barrel wall. 
   
The FARRTM Plunger will stay in the ground 3 to 6 times 
longer than a Conventional API plunger.   

     
 

Muth Pump LLC. 
Phone: 661-588-8700 
Fax: 661-836-1512 

Garold Muth cell: 661-333-1297 
David  Muth cell: 661-805-6520 

www.muthpump.com 
 

FARR PLUNGER ADVANTAGES 
 Increased pump life 3-6 times longer        Increased Production Efficiency 

 Increased Production & Profits               Reduce Environmental Spill Incidents 

 Reduce Well Pulling by 50%       Sticking Plungers Eliminated      Saves Energy 

                  Plunger Comparison         
    API Conventional      vs.        FarrTM Plunger 

             US Patent #6543,543 B2 
 

™ 

 

"By “FARR”, We Make Your Rod Pumps The Best In The Industry!" 
 

The FARR Plunger is designed for use with rod pumps in oil 

and gas wells.  Its unique design allows it to pump when sand 

and other solids are present without sticking.  It can be used in 

any API pump barrel for insert and tubing pumps. 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 



 

CHAIRMAN 
Matt Kedzierski 

Aera Energy 
665-5919 

mkedzierski@aeraenergy.com 

VICE CHAIRMAN 
Dan Sliter 

PCL  
343-2808 

dlsliter@pcl.com 
  

TREASURER 
Debbie Caywood 

Gassco 
330-8740 

d-caywood@hotmail.com 

SECRETARY 
Don Taft 

C & H Testing 
979-3074 

don@candhtesting.com 
 

MEMBERSHIP 
Jimmy Dean 

Baker Hughes 
805-8690 

james.dean@bakerhughes.com 

 

DPSI Brian Wilson 
Coffey Mfg Joe Elliot 

Weatherford Danny Caraan 
SPOC Automation Bryan Lile 

C & H Testing Ken Dickinson 
Clariant Charlie Johnson 

Downhole Stabilization Ron McGowan 
 Dan Tuttle 

Braun Electric Ed Ott 
 Ron Bender 

National Oilwell Varco Joe Billingsley 
Bob Moore & Associates Bob Moore 

Poline Systems Sandi Billigsley 
Pros Inc. James Leal 

Pacific Process Jay Haney 
GPS Kristen Tejeda 

National Oilwell Varco Tim Maples 
ESP  Bill St. Clair 

Cannon Michael Werlinich 
Naftex Dave Leftner 

Westar Trucking Dan Corriea 
Robin’s Envirovac Robin Brassfield-Cooper 

 
 

 

 

API would like to thank the following for their 
door prizes at the May 2012 general meeting: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t see your sponsorship featured in our Newsletter? Make your payment 
online at  www.apibakersfield.org or with a check payable to the API.  If you 
need assistance, please contact Debbie Caywood at d-caywood@hotmail.com. 
 
If you wish to become an API Newsletter sponsor, please contact the newsletter 
editor, Laurie Alexander by e-mail at laurie_alexander@rocketmail.com. Please list 
“Newsletter Sponsor” in the subject line.  
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